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We are so blessed to share that we were
able to provide the needed supplies along
with school fees for many of our students

headed to high school. 

BACK TO SCHOOL

LAB SUPPLIES
We are very excited to share that as part of the new secondary class room requirements, Fred‘s Kids was
able to provide the necessary lab supplies. Because of your generosity, these kids will be learning in a
fully stocked lab! 
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Fred's Kids

We take pride in our transparency and willingness to share with our
donors. Please do not hesitate to reach out to any of our board members
for more information on Fred’s Kids! 

NEED MORE INFORMATION?

We are still blown away with the support that our faithful donors and
friends responded to our call for help. When God shows up, He does
what only He can do and this time is no different. The Junior
Secondary school continues to progress towards completion. We are
so grateful to you and your faithfulness to God’s calling and ministry
in Migori. 

JUNIOR SECONDARY

Very recently, it was brought to our attention that one of the newest
churches was in need. They are hungry for the Word of God and
meeting out in the elements. Our donors stepped up big to provide
the building materials of wood and tin sheets to build a physical
church. Work has already begun! God is moving and at work in this
place. 

NEWEST CHURCH


